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Town of  Hebron 

PO Box 188 
Hebron, NH 03241 

Phone: 603-744-2631 
                 execassist@hebronnh.org 

 

Hebron Historic District Commission 

Organizational Meeting 

Minutes of Meeting April 5, 2021 
 

Historic District Commission Members Present:  John Dunklee, Paul Hazelton, Curtis 

Mooney, Mark Braley, Chris Laux, Anne Hardy, and  Anne Bryon  

Time Convened: 7:00 PM   Time Adjourned: 7:44 PM 

Tracey Steenbergen, Town Clerk was present to have all the new members sign their oath of 

office.  John Dunklee, Member (2021); Chris Laux, Member (2023); Curtis Mooney, Alternate 

(2022); Mark Braley, Member (2022); Anne Hardy, Member (2021); Anne Bryan, Member 

(2022); Paul Hazelton, Select Board Representative; Patrick Moriarty, Select Board Alternate; 

and Roger Larochelle, Ex officio, Planning Board 

Paul Hazelton, Select Board Representative called the meeting to order at 7:06 PM.  Paul made 

a motion to nominate John Dunklee as Chairman.  The motion was seconded by Curtis Mooney 

and the vote was in the affirmative with everyone voting in favor.  John asked for a motion to 

appoint a Vice Chair.  Anne Byron moved to nominate Anne Hardy as Vice Chair.  The motion 

was seconded by Chris Laux and the vote was in the affirmative with everyone voting in favor. 

John Dunklee said that the board would need to work on policies and procedures for the 

Historic Commission.  It was mention that there was information on the website and everyone 

should review what was available. 

There were some questions on what they would be responsible for including keeping the center 

of Hebron looking like it is now.  There was mentioned the Town putting something around the 

generator to make it look more pleasing and Anne Byron wanted to know if they would have 

some say in the matter.  John Dunklee and Paul Hazelton said that they would. 

The next meeting will be May 3, 2021 to discuss the application that came in from the church. 

With no other business John ask for a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Anne Hardy move and 

seconded by Paul Hazelton and everyone voted in favor.  The meeting adjourned at 7:44 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted:  

Carol A. Bears, Secretary 


